
 
 

 

 

 

Highlights 

 

- The Crew completed all stump grinding clean up and restoration work from this past year’s tree removal project. 

- Restoration work was completed on Meadowlark and Tennyson following last year’s storm water improvement 

work.  

- An out of network culvert replacement was completed for a resident. An over excavated ditch was completed 

for another. 

- DPW located, called for warranty service, and oversaw two separate roof leak repairs on the village hall building. 

- 20 truck loads of fill were hauled to the Wakefield Ct. cul de sac in preparation for the berm construction and 

new plantings. The cul de sac had dead or dying trees that needed to be removed, giving the opportunity to 

enhance the aesthetics and reducing long term maintenance.   

- Monthly lift station maintenance was completed, no issues were found. 

- DPW oversaw the annual maintenance performed to the Bayside Communication Center’s Generator.   

- The park pavilion water system was charged and tested. One plumbing issue was found and repaired. The 

pavilion was cleaned and readied for opening prior to July 4th. The ball diamond weeds have been treated.  

- The 2020 stormwater improvement project has been started. Work started on Fairy Chasm and will continue in 

seven phases over the next couple of months.   
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